ADVERTISEMENT FOR LETTER OF APPLICATION

The City of Grove — 1201 NEO Loop, Grove, OK, 74344, is accepting letters of
application for one (1) position from a qualified individual representing

e Representative of Professional Business Development for an unexpired term
expiring 10/31/25

who are interested in serving as a Member to the Convention and Tourism Bureau
per Ordinance #819. Applications must be received and in the office of the City Clerk
on or before Tuesday April 29, 2025 by 10:00 AM. Letters of Application may be
mailed or hand delivered to City of Grove - 1201 NEO Loop - Grove, Ok 74344
(physical address as same). Additional information may be obtained by contacting
Convention and Tourism Director, Brent Malone at (918)-786-6107.

Laura Davila
City Clerk

Published in the Grove Sun on April 4, 2025 and April 11, 2025

Posted at Grove City Hall and City of Grove website www.cityofgroveok.gov on Thursday,
April 3, 2025 at 10:00 AM by , Laura Davila, City Clerk.




